
The    preliminary   proposed   FY17   budget  totals  $1.4   
billion which includes both operating and capital budgets.  
The proposed budget must be submitted to both the 
Prince George’s and Montgomery County councils by 
March 1, 2016.

The formal budget document will be available  
on January 15, 2016 at http://www.wsscwater.
com/budget. 

Written comments can be submitted electronically to 
BudgetGroup@wsscwater.com, or mailed to Budget 
Group Leader, WSSC, 14501 Sweitzer Lane, Laurel, MD, 
20707 until February 16, 2016.

NOTICE OF 
PUBLIC HEARINGS

WSSC will hold three public  
hearings on the Preliminary 
PROPOSED Budget for FY17.

Montgomery County
February 3, 2016 - 7:30 p.m.

The Stella B. Werner Office Building
100 Maryland Avenue, 7th Floor, Rockville, MD

——————————————————
Prince George’s County
February 4, 2016 - 7:30 p.m.
The RMS Building - Room 308

1400 McCormick Drive, Largo, MD
——————————————————

WSSC – Commission Auditorium
February 10, 2016 - 7:30 p.m.

14501 Sweitzer Lane, Laurel, MD



April 30, 2016
11am – 4pm
Takoma Park

Community Center
7500 Maple Avenue

Takoma Park, MD 20912

SAVE the DATE!

WSSC is partnering with  
many Montgomery County  
agencies and organizations     

to bring you GREENFest! 

Join friends and neighbors        
at this free celebration of the 
environment with a fun-filled 

day of entertainment, community 
and  learning for all ages. 

Everyone can be a part of 
making their community 
greener. Learn more at 

montgomerycountygreenfest.org/wssc


